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Help Needed For Meals on Wheels in Auburn 
 (KLZA) -- The Auburn Senior Center is seeking volunteers to help with the Meals on Wheels
Program this month.  

Meals are delivered from approximately 10:45 a-m to 11:45 a-m Monday through Friday.  If you
could help out you can contact Cathy Beutler at the Auburn Senior Center at 402-274-4677. 

 

Many Signals Communications 


